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September 6, 2018

Via Email

Pamela Monroe, Administrator

New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee

c¢/o New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: SEC Docket No. 15-04, Application of Public Service Company of New Hampshire
d/b/a Eversource Energy for a Certificate of Site And Facility for the Construction of a
New 115 kV Transmission Line from Madbury Substation to Portsmouth Substation —
Deadline for Responses to Record Requests

Dear Ms. Monroe:

On behalf of Durham and UNH I am writing to request that the Committee establish a
deadline for the Applicant to respond to record requests that were made at the hearings last week.
To the best of my recollection no deadline was established during those hearings. We believe it
would be extremely helpful and would promote administrative efficiency and the orderly conduct
of the proceeding if we had the responses before the hearings resume.” With this in mind we
would respectfully request that the Applicant be directed to respond no later than Friday
September 14, 2018.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your
attention to this issue.

Sincerely,
5927%4/ L PdhAze
Douglas L. Patch
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Enclosure

cc (via email): Service List in SEC Docket 15-04
2198845_1
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